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Contact Info

Location: 2105 North Hall | Email: prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu | Phone: (805) 893-2038

In this Issue

Follow Us!

Stay up-to-date on pre-

health related events and

opportunities both on and

off campus by following us

on Facebook 

(UCSB Pre-Health Advising)

and Instagram

(@ucsbprehealthadvising)!

Appointments

and Drop ins

For drop ins, please text
"L and S Advising" to
805-585-5821 during

regularly scheduled Pre-
Health or Pre-Law drop
in hours and an advisor

will call you.

For appointments, use
the Letters and Science
Advising Appointment

system to make an
appointment and select

"by phone".

On Making a School List

Where do you want to be for the next 4 years? Is it important for you to be near

people you know, or are you interested in branching out and exploring

somewhere you've never been?

What kind of medicine do you want to practice? Are there schools that focus on

this type of curriculum?

Do you have a passion for working with certain populations?

What are the student demographics like? Do you prefer to be in a diverse learning

environment where you may be challenged by others who are different from you,

or would you rather be around people with similar values and ideologies?  

Is prestige important to you? Do you prefer to attend a private or public

institution? What are the costs of these schools?

A frequent question we get is how to make a list of schools to apply to. When it comes

to making such an important decision, it can be difficult to know where to start.

Some questions to ask yourself may revolve around your values:

These questions are value-driven.  When it comes to making a school list, it's also

important to be realistic about school metrics and accepted student data from

previous years. A first step to understanding your own metrics is calculating your

GPA. Although UCSB supplies you with a cumulative GPA, it may be different from

how AMCAS, or other centralized application services calculate your GPA. The

Course Classification Guide can be helpful in determining which classes to use to

calculate your BCPM GPA. Also note that AMCAS uses all attempts of a repeated

course, even though UCSB does not.

When you're ready to begin researching schools that match your values and metrics,

the MSAR can be a helpful starting point before visiting individual school websites.

The AAMC also publishes statistics on applicant and matriculant data.

Although choosing a health professions school can feel overwhelming, it's important

to approach the process one step at a time! Be sure to give yourself plenty of time to

consider these questions and do your research. An excel or google spreadsheet can be

helpful to organize your thoughts and discoveries, and of course your pre-health

advisors are happy to discuss your findings with you!

https://students-residents.aamc.org/applying-medical-school/article/course-classification-guide/
https://aamc-orange.global.ssl.fastly.net/production/media/filer_public/8d/5d/8d5dfefb-617f-41fa-97e5-4e934cc644c4/final_amcas_2021_applicant_guide_42220.pdf
https://students-residents.aamc.org/applying-medical-school/applying-medical-school-process/medical-school-admission-requirements/
https://www.aamc.org/data-reports/students-residents/interactive-data/2019-facts-applicants-and-matriculants-data
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Note: drop-in advising will take place on Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 1:00pm - 3:30pm &

alternating Fridays from 9:00am - 11:30am (see below)

Pre-Health Student Organizations Meeting Information

All UCSB student organization meetings will take place virtually.  Please
contact your organization for more information.
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Podiatric
Medicine Virtual

Fair

1 4

29 30

First day of
instruction

ASCO Optometry 
Virtual Fair

Phone Drop
Ins: 9am-
11:30am 

31

UC Davis
Virtual Pre-

Health
Conference

UCSB Flu Vaccine Clinics,   
 9am - 5pm, 9/30, 10/1, 10/2,

10/5, 10/6, & 10/7
Outside the Rec Center

Career Services
Virtual Fair:

Science,
Technology &
Engineering,
 9am-3pm

Choose DO:
Medical School

Virtual Expo,
3pm-9pm

https://www.careereco.com/Fair/EventDetails?fairId=74312924-8cc4-4bf8-b3fc-ac2c01173cb9
https://www.careereco.com/fair/EventDetails?fairId=c8a24ffe-e57f-4f06-9ee9-abf4014b2856
https://www.careereco.com/fair/EventDetails?fairId=c8a24ffe-e57f-4f06-9ee9-abf4014b2856
https://www.careereco.com/fair/EventDetails?fairId=c8a24ffe-e57f-4f06-9ee9-abf4014b2856
https://prehealthconference.ucdavis.edu/
http://email.mail.joinhandshake.com/c/eJxlkF1vgyAYhX-N3mkQ_MALL2Y7t3TJmqbLul0ZhLdKq-IA1_38UdftZoQEeE4OHI4oKOUN9WWBEUYoxzF2I4nDKFxnZJXfJSQlWVlGVeXFaGCyD09Kjh0bhenYGUKuBr8rYhLjJkcJohFqIpSi5thkOWUCODQ8In5fdNZOxiN3Hq7cnLlp_t_kBM40gK6PTGrjjhHFUeZWY2cBo60nDZ8SLh6prDrD6JF1kHRbMe6Cx49UvT80-4OZp1KIThxW7eVpkwdf5amN3073HZqeE7zd2Bf2uvNw2ivt7LHbzXaojZo1BwcGZkx9_SjomzSAkPPgJLjiG-RqtC6Qo2mS5pT8YjZMTLbXYPMoa8t0CxZEvViNrwsGAnpjQY6uz6UFELNvC0xpsOedUr3_V0m9ZFmstRTFz0PfRf2OIg
http://email.mail.joinhandshake.com/c/eJxlkF1vgyAYhX-N3mkQ_MALL2Y7t3TJmqbLul0ZhLdKq-IA1_38UdftZoQEeE4OHI4oKOUN9WWBEUYoxzF2I4nDKFxnZJXfJSQlWVlGVeXFaGCyD09Kjh0bhenYGUKuBr8rYhLjJkcJohFqIpSi5thkOWUCODQ8In5fdNZOxiN3Hq7cnLlp_t_kBM40gK6PTGrjjhHFUeZWY2cBo60nDZ8SLh6prDrD6JF1kHRbMe6Cx49UvT80-4OZp1KIThxW7eVpkwdf5amN3073HZqeE7zd2Bf2uvNw2ivt7LHbzXaojZo1BwcGZkx9_SjomzSAkPPgJLjiG-RqtC6Qo2mS5pT8YjZMTLbXYPMoa8t0CxZEvViNrwsGAnpjQY6uz6UFELNvC0xpsOedUr3_V0m9ZFmstRTFz0PfRf2OIg
http://email.mail.joinhandshake.com/c/eJxlkF1vgyAYhX-N3mkQ_MALL2Y7t3TJmqbLul0ZhLdKq-IA1_38UdftZoQEeE4OHI4oKOUN9WWBEUYoxzF2I4nDKFxnZJXfJSQlWVlGVeXFaGCyD09Kjh0bhenYGUKuBr8rYhLjJkcJohFqIpSi5thkOWUCODQ8In5fdNZOxiN3Hq7cnLlp_t_kBM40gK6PTGrjjhHFUeZWY2cBo60nDZ8SLh6prDrD6JF1kHRbMe6Cx49UvT80-4OZp1KIThxW7eVpkwdf5amN3073HZqeE7zd2Bf2uvNw2ivt7LHbzXaojZo1BwcGZkx9_SjomzSAkPPgJLjiG-RqtC6Qo2mS5pT8YjZMTLbXYPMoa8t0CxZEvViNrwsGAnpjQY6uz6UFELNvC0xpsOedUr3_V0m9ZFmstRTFz0PfRf2OIg
https://www.careereco.com/Fair/EventDetails?fairId=94bc428e-ac45-475b-b87e-abf3016b1a90


Want to share your event with pre-health students at UCSB?
The Health Professions Advising Newsletter is distributed on or before the 1st of each month during the regular academic year.  

If you or your organization have an event taking place or information that would be of interest to pre-health students at UCSB, then
please send an email with a flyer (PNG or JPG file formats) to prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu.  Information should be submitted at
least two weeks prior to the start of the month in which the event is to take place or in which the information being shared is
relevant.
  
Flyers and event information submitted during the week prior to the start of the upcoming month are not guaranteed to be
included in the newsletter for the upcoming month.  Requests that do not have a flyer will be distributed using plain text.

Please direct questions to prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu.

Thank You!

Did you miss our Week of Welcome Event?
Meet the UCSB Health Professions Advising staff and peer advisors!  If you would like to
speak to one of us, you may schedule a 30 minute appointment (for more in-depth
conversation) or speak to one of us during our drop-in advising hours (quick questions).  
For more information and to schedule an appointment, just click the "Schedule an
Appointment" button on the homepage of our website!

Rob Larocco, MEd.
Lead Pre-Health Advisor
2105 North Hall
rlarocco@ucsb.edu

Allie Edelstein, MA
Pre-Health Advisor
2105 North Hall
aedelstein@ucsb.edu

Dr. Paul Douglas, MD
Clinical Experiences Coord.
2105 North Hall
pdouglas@ucsb.edu

Dr. Stephen Blain, DDS, MS
Health Sciences Programs Mentor
2105 North Hall
sblain@ltsc.ucsb.edu

Staff

Peers (1st & 2nd Year students only, please!

Anna Meehan
Pre-Health Peer Advisor
2105 North Hall
3rd Yr Bio. Sci./Pre-Med.

Juliette Rebello
Pre-Health Peer Advisor
2105 North Hall
4th Yr. CDBio./Biomedical
Sciences

Sam Aguilar
HPA Office Assistant
2105 North Hall
4th Yr. Biopsych./Pre-Dent.



Appointments with Rob, Allie,
Anna, or Juliette: 

Prefer Zoom? Send an email to
prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu
indicating your preference. 

 Please include your perm #, day
& time of appointment, and the

name of the advisor.  

Note: Phone is the default
appointment type.

Also, be sure to join the listserv
and follow us on social media!

Zoom

Note: Drop-Ins will all be conducted by phone.

Phone

Advising Appointment Reminder!



From our Instagram & Facebook Posts





Delta Epsilon Mu, UCSB's premiere Co-Ed pre-health fraternity is pleased to be hosting
Fall 2020 Beta Class Recruitment via zoom! We will be revealing what our fraternity has

to offer to different pre-health tracks, and answering questions from interested
students starting Monday October 5th. All majors are welcome to join and apply. Google

Interest Form for more information: https://forms.gle/9Z6JfXFmx8nfs6VA7







https://ucsbprofessionalandcontinuingeducation.createse
nd1.com/t/r-l-jhcvhy-l-k/



Health & Equity Alliance is a student-led campus organization aiming to prevent local and global public
health inequity through education, advocacy, and community service. Using an interdisciplinary
approach, HEAl aims to create a diverse and inclusive community for students of all majors and
backgrounds who are interested in becoming involved in the social determinants of health. Our
organization focuses on educating our community on health disparities, providing opportunities for
the advocacy of humanitarian aid, and quarter-long volunteer projects to directly combat health
inequities affecting underserved communities at home and around the world.

Feel free to email HEAl at heal.ucsb@gmail.com with any questions or to be added to our email list for
the quarter!Find out more on what Health & Equity Alliance has to offer at UCSB’s Virtual Involvement
Fair on September 28th, 2020 on Shoreline or come to our first general meeting on October 8th,
2020. Hope to see you there! :)

You can join our General Meeting by using the Zoom link that we will be posting on our Facebook
page and sending out to our email list.



Give us your feedback!

UCSB Health Professions Advising would like your
feedback on the advising you receive and programs we
offer.  Share with us what you love and find beneficial

about Health Science Advising, and also let us know what
we can do better or what information you think would be

beneficial for yourself and other pre-health students at
UCSB!

Follow this link to complete the survey: 
https://forms.gle/DffDrnuXNzT4NoP57





Time Management*
Fighting Procrastination*
Make a Study Plan*
Confronting Confusion*
Lecture Strategies*
Reading Efficiency*
Essay Exam Strategies
Multiple Choice Exams
Writing Papers
Citing Sources
Reading Comprehension
Focus
Motivation
Confidence
Performance Exams (New!)

Do you find yourself struggling in courses or want to
improve in skills vital for success in your studies and future

profession?

CLAS Academic Skills Workshops
for Pre-Health Students!

CLAS offers 90-minute sessions featuring specific
exercises designed to help students identify and

improve their academic skills!

http://clas.sa.ucsb.edu/enrollment-
schedules-overview/workshop-schedule

To find sessions
offered this quarter,
visit the link below or

navigate to the
"Academic Skills" page
under the "Services"

tab of the CLAS
website!

*= workshops we highly recommend 
for Pre-Health Students!



During the COVID-19 pandemic, EduMate NYC has connected 1500+
underserved New York City public school students with free virtual
college tutors and hosted 20+ summer workshops and month long

programs to help fill gaps in their education left by the move from in-
person to digital learning due to the coronavirus pandemic. Our tutoring

includes all classic school subjects and the arts, preparation for
standardized tests, and guidance on the college application and essay-
writing process. We prioritize students from low-income households,

English language learners, students with special educational needs, and
others who face disproportionate barriers to educational access. 

Fall sign ups are now open at http://tutors.edumatenyc.org/. EduMate
NYC can use all the support we can get to help serve disadvantaged

students by providing additional academic support at a critical moment.
We provide all of our volunteers with a brief training video and

academic/accessibility resources to support their work, and require just
one hour per week of tutoring through December 23rd, 2020.

You can go to our website, www.edumatenyc.org, and also follow us
(@edumatenyc on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram) for more

information. 

Virtual Volunteer
Opportunity



UCSB Professional and Continuing Education (PaCE) is
now offering Emergency Medical Technician (EMT)

Certification training on campus! Space is still available in
the Spring/Summer section. Students pursuing a higher

level of medical training such as RN, PA or MD can use this
certification and experience as an enhancement for the

competitive application process found in those
professions. The course will include clinical observations

in hospital and/or ambulance settings.

To Information, visit:
https://enroll.professional.ucsb.edu/search/publicCourseSear
chDetails.do?method=load&courseId=31276812

Please check PaCE's website for up-to-date info on
the Summer EMT Course.



Update your Pre-Professional Emphasis in
GOLD!

1. Login to GOLD.


